
 

 

 
 

4 July 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
 
Uniform 
 
Firstly, I would like to thank all parents who donated uniform to the second-hand uniform store, your 
generosity is greatly appreciated. We will continue to accept any serviceable items that children grow out of; 
donations should be dropped off at the main reception. 
 
Next week, except for Monday, looks very sunny and warm again and therefore, students are not required 
to wear blazers or ties, and they may have shirts untucked. 
 
Monday 7 July INSET 
 
As stated in previous correspondence, Monday is an INSET day, and students should not attend the academy. 
 
Term dates 
 
We have just published the term dates for 2026/27 on the school website, the dates for 25/26 have been on 
the site since the start of the academic year. https://www.knoleacademy.org/our-school/term-dates/  
 
Please do not book holidays outside of these dates, as they will not be authorised. More significantly, the 
missed teaching is very likely to affect student outcomes. The correlation between attendance and 
performance is strong, both nationally and at Knole Academy. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
I wish everyone a lovely weekend. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
David Collins 
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